

Bryn Offa Church of England Primary School

Rockwell Lane, Pant, Oswestry, Shropshire, SY10 9QR admin@brynoffa.shropshire.sch.uk

Tel: 01691 830621

Dear Applicant,

May I take this opportunity to thank you for expressing an interest in applying for the Deputy Headteacher position at Bryn Offa CE Primary School.

Please arrange to visit us, if possible, during the school day so that you can see our wonderful school in action!

You will be joining a good school with an extremely friendly and supportive team, who are driven to ensure that our pupils achieve the highest possible standards. As a school, we all work together. The ability to collaborate and be open to personal and professional development is essential. If you are ambitious in your career, self-motivated and want to be the best that you can be, we would encourage you to apply.

We are very proud of our school, and we all buy in to our distinctively Christian ethos and vision, ensuring every child is able to 'Let their light shine'.

The school is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people. Safer recruitment practices will be undertaken before any appointment is confirmed, please refer to the enclosed information on Safer Recruitment.

During the application/selection process if you require special arrangements at any of the recruitment stages, please do not hesitate to contact the school.

Please ensure that you have read all of the instructions for applying very carefully and complete the application form in full. Please do not attach any supplementary documents, as the application form is the only document we consider.

If this fantastic opportunity excites you, I look forward to your application. Please do not hesitate to contact the school for further information.

Lisa Humphreys

Chair of Governors